From: Josh Dennis 
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 2:09 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: DHS

Steve,

I am back and have complied with all requirements. The meeting in San Diego was with the DHS Science and Technology First Responder Group to develop R&D requirements for projects spanning the next 18 months.


Thank you

-Josh

Joshua M. Dennis
The Chicago Fire Department
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